
From: Cherry, Brian K
Sent: 11/6/2013 8:22:03 PM
To: Zafar, Marzia (marzia.zafar@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: RE: Draft OIR

Thanks my dear pioneer

Brian K. Cherry
PG&E Company
VP, Regulatory Relations
77 Beale Street
San Francisco, CA. 94105
(415) 973-4977

> On Nov 6, 2013, at 8:18 PM, "Zafar, Marzia" <marzia.zafar@cpuc.ca.gov> wrote:
>
> Hi there,
> Today the draft OIR was web published. Attached is the draft. This is on the Nov 14th agenda. If you have any 
questions, please let me know.

>
>
>
> M. Zafar
> zaf@cpuc.ca.gov/415-703-1997
> <80775864.doc>
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